
 
 

About Trigelle 
Trigelle’s collections can be found in upscale golf resorts, pro shops, and high-end retail stores all over the 

nation. Blending practical details with modern trends, Trigelle’s designs include a full range of women’s tops, 
bottoms, sweaters, jackets, and loungewear.  For more information, visit www.trigelle.com.   

Media Contact: Karen Santos (888) 721-7994 ext. 88, email: karen@trigelle.com 

News Release 
 

 
 

Fall 2006 Collections to be Featured at the  
 Annual PGA Merchandise Show & Convention 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Brea, CA  – Trigelle announces their third year in participating in the annual  PGA 
Merchandise Show & Convention, January 26-29th, at the Orange County Convention 
Center in Orlando, Florida.  The Company will showcase their new Fall 2006 Collection 
at the golf industry's most influential business gathering, including the Association of Golf 
Merchandiser’s annual Product Preview event, held on Wednesday, January 25th, 2006. 

Trigelle will be located in the Apparel section of the Show floor, in booth number 17626, 
and will be featuring their exciting Fall 2006 Collections.  The first group, the Art 
Nouveau, delivers between 7/1-9/15, and the second group, Ridin’ the Range, delivers 
between 9/1-12/15.  Buyers and industry affiliates are welcomed to stop by. 

ART NOUVEAU – Fall I delivery 7/1-9/15 
Inspired by the roaring twenties, Trigelle’s Fall I Art Nouveau Collection is a revolution in 
women’s fashion—celebrating liberation from the tyranny of masculine polos, high-
waisted trousers, and repetitive silhouettes.  Okay, so maybe you won’t see any flapper-
style dresses or feather tipped hats in this collection, but you’ll surely find a refreshing 
sense of simple elegance with a hint of Great Gatsby flair. Subtle tones of lavender, 
swan, and sparrow are featured in unique styles such as wide racerback and puff-sleeve 
polos, and accented with contrast piping, scallop edging, and rack-stitching.  Art 
Nouveau inspired original placed prints and embroidered patterns are featured on such 
key pieces as slightly flared capries, bermuda shorts, and skorts, resonating a sense of 
class and modernity.  Come and express both the nostalgia and decadence of this fine 
and artistic period through our Art Nouveau Collection!!!  

RIDIN’ THE RANGE - Fall II delivery 9/1-12/15 

Kick off yer boots and sit back for some real fashion with Trigelle’s Fall II Collection, 
Ridin’ the Range!  Trigelle has added a little color and femininity to the rough and tumble 
days of the wild, wild west.  Wonderful details of western motifs intertwined with contrast 
piping and yoking are featured on button-front shirts, ¾-sleeve mocknecks, knee-length 
pants, and bermuda shorts, to name a few.  Keeping true with our cowgirl style, we’ve 
incorporated deeper colors of garnet, peacock, hedge, and cowhide and added them 
into feminine styles of our signature bamboo-cotton sweaters and selected styles of tops 
and bottoms.   And to gear you up for the ride, you may just end up trottin’ off in a 
Trigelle cowboy hat!  Yee-haw!!!  


